
Fortnightly Class 2 Newsletter 

Friday 14/03/2025 
Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please telephone 

the school office, come and see us or contact via email.  
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Staff Contact Details 

Year 1  

a.lucarelli@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

a.bamber@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Year 2 

s.ramsay@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Save the Date! 

Tues 25th March – Parents’ Evening  
3.30-5.00pm 
Wed 26th March – Parents’ Evening  
3.30-5.00pm & 6.00-7.00pm 
Wed 2nd April – Year 2 Showcase @ 1.45pm 

 

Class Open Door 

Please, feel free to visit 

classrooms and ask any 

questions you may have. 

Year 1  

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Year 2 

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

 

Certificate Winners 
Curriculum Awards Year 2 Year 1 
Nora – 100% Effort in all her work. 
Anna – For her independent Maths 

and Writing work. 
Marley – For super maths work on 

Division. 

Primrose – For excellent work in all 

subjects this week.  

Christian Value Awards 
Theo Ha – For challenging himself in 
his writing. 
Lynx – For Humility, you work hard in 
all you do 
Ava – for super English work 
Jad – For showing kindness and 
bringing joy to others. 
Emily – For showing humility and 
patience. 
 

Star Writer 
Xavier – Star Writer, for improved 
presentation. 
Harry – A great Dandelion write up. 
Evie N – For a super piece of writing 
about her experiences of Easter. 
Erin – For lovely presentation and 
working hard to improve her written 
sentences. 

 

Class News 

In Year 1… 
 

We celebrated British Science Week this week and have explored 
in depth the many wonderful qualities of Dandelions!! 
The children were shocked to discover the nutritional value of the 
humble dandelion and its’ history. We hunted the dandelions, 
made observational drawings and looked at the life cycle. 
In Maths we have continued with learning our numbers to 50 and 
have been working on 1 more and 1 less. 
 

In Year 2 … 
 

This week we have been completed our work on multiplication and 
division and have explored the links between multiplication and 
division facts. We have begun our new topic on measures and 
have been measuring in centimetres using a ruler. 
Please keep practising x2, x5 and x10 tables with your child. We 
will be revisiting them every week. Next week, your child will be 
tested on their recall of the x5 tables – please practise with them. 
We have enjoyed our first Simon Bartram story – Man on the Moon 
(A Day in the life of Bob) and the children have been making 
predictions, collecting interesting vocabulary and writing 
descriptions of their rockets. 
We have been looking at how we celebrate Easter with our 
families and in school and begun to explore some Easter traditions 
and symbols. 
In our Science, we have been looking in detail at the different 
trees, their shapes, buds and barks. We even made bark rubbings! 
We have also been experimenting with recycling glass bottles to 
make musical instruments as part of our learning for British 
Science Week.  
We explored how changing the amount of water in a vessel 
changed the sound when struck lightly with a pencil. We created 
our own music! 
 

Enjoy your weekend,  
Mrs Ramsay & Mrs Bamber 
 

           

Come to school – it’s really cool! 
Be on time – it helps you shine! 
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